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April 8, 2016   
 
 
To: The Honorable Merv Bennett 
From: Mayor John Suthers  

 

Subject Title: Municipal Court Judge Appointments  

 
 
Dear Council President Bennett: 
 
Please extend my appreciation to Councilmember Strand for participating on the interview panel 
for the Municipal Court Judge vacancies.   
 
Without reservation, I would like to move forward with the following nominations at the Tuesday, 
May 10th Regular City Council Meeting.  
 
Appointment of Matthew Ramirez and Kristen Hoffecker to fill the current two vacancies. 
 
Appointment of Joseph Dirscherl to fill the vacancy caused by the resignation of Judge Robert 
Briggle, effective July 1, 2016. 
 
If you desire to interview the selected candidates, my office can help arrange that.  Please let us 
know if you have any questions regarding this process.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John Suthers  
Mayor 
 
CC:         Councilmembers: 
President Pro-Tem, Jill Gaebler      Don Knight 
Judge Hayden Kane       Larry Bagley 

Keith King 
Helen Collins 
Andy Pico 
Bill Murray 
Tom Strand 


